
March Calendar “Class F”  
Mrs. Cathy, Mrs. Debbie & Ms. Adrianna 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3. 4. 5. 6. 7. 

We will introduce the 
letter R today. Word of 
the month is “Haystack”. 

We will introduce our 
Animal Unit today and 

learn about all different 
animals throughout the 

month. 

We will talk about jungle 
animals 

today and 
make a tiger. 

Did you know the world’s 
tallest animal is a giraffe? 

 

Show and Tell 

We will recite our nursery 
rhyme of the month 

“Little Boy Blue.” 

10. 11 12. 13. 14. 

We will introduce the 
letter Dd today and have 
some fun with Mat Man. 

We will have fun with farm 
animals this week! 

 

 

We will learn 
mom and baby animal 

names. 

We will make an animal 
collage today.  

Let’s make a barn using 
popsicle sticks. 

 

 

 

Show and Tell 

We will start our 
Leprechaun hat! 

17. 18. 19. 20. 21. 

Happy Saint 
Partick’s Day! I 
wonder if the 

leprechaun will 
visit today.  

Introduce the letter B. 

We will introduce forest 
animals this week. 

 

What 
animals 

live in the forest? 

Do you know which 
animals hibernate in the 

winter? 

 

Let’s learn about what 
animals migrate. 

 

 

 

Show and Tell 

Today we will finish our 
Clay projects! 

 
24. 25. 26. 27. 28. 

Let’s introduce the letter 
Pp. 

 

We will make a rectangle 
man 

Let’s learn about pets this 
week! 

 

What animals make good 
pets? 

Do you want to bring in 
your pet? 

Please let us 
know. 

We will do our pet craft 
project. 

 

Show and Tell 

ANIMAL WORKSHOP 

 

Let’s read the Tortoise 
and the Hare. 

31. 

We will act like an animal 
in our gym activity today.  

    

     
 


